
From: Ingham Alex  
Sent: 05 November 2023 16:16 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2023/4415/T 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
As owner of one of the apartments at 130 Greencroft Gardens, I am 
writing to object to the proposed felling of the two lime trees.  
 
Like my neighbours and other interested parties, I strongly believe the 
proposal has no merit whatsoever. We’ve been here before.  
 
Firstly, there is a lack of evidence in the reports provided to justify the 
felling of the trees.  
 
Furthermore this is a conversation area and the trees are integral, 
adding to the biodiversity and the creation of an area that the flora and 
fauna depend on.  
 
These trees also provide a huge degree of privacy not just to my 
apartment but to all the rest of my neighbours.  
 
Felling the trees would remove this altogether.  
 
I trust you will reject the application to the felling and let these two lime 
trees continue to thrive as they have been doing for almost 100 years.  
 
Best regards 
 
Alex Ingham 
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